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Good afternoon: 

 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few updates regarding upcoming events at 

Loch Lomond School for Monday, June 14th – Friday, June 18th.  

 

The 2020-2021 Loch Lomond School Yearbooks will arrive next week. Yearbooks will be distributed 

within Homeroom bubbles to all students who placed an order. Unfortunately, we are unable to 

determine the exact day of yearbook arrival due to everchanging delivery schedules.  

 

The 2021-2022 Loch Lomond School Supply List for Grades K-2 and Grades 3-5 have now been published 

to our Loch Lomond School website under the Parent Information drop down key or by following this 

link: https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district8/schools/lochlomond/Pages/Parent%20Information.aspx 

 

Parents/Caregivers are reminded to submit student fees if they have not already done so. Student fees 

can be paid using SchoolCashOnline https://asd-s.schoolcashonline.com/ or by visiting the school office. 

Student fees are $30 per student or $60 for families with two or more children. 

 

Tuesday, June 15th Mr. Nickerson’s Homeroom Class, Mrs. Power’s Homeroom Class, Mme Johnston’s 

Homeroom Class will be traveling to the YMCA Glenn Carpenter Centre, an outdoor oasis in the middle 

of the city. The YMCA Glen Carpenter Centre is a hidden gem; a forested hideaway with a sparkling 

private lake just minutes from Saint John’s city center. The site includes a rustic lakefront lodge, a picnic 

shelter and beautiful Ashburn Lake – all within 220 acres of the Acadian forest. Consent forms are 

required to participate.  

 

Wednesday, June 16th Mme Little’s Homeroom Class will travel to Rockwood Park Irving Nature Park for 

their end-of-year fieldtrip. Located in the heart of the City of Saint John, Rockwood Park offers 2,200 

acres of unspoiled natural beauty, with ten lakes and 55 trails and footpaths. A Stonehammer Geopark 

site, Rockwood’s billion years of history can be seen in unique rock formations, caves, and waterfalls. 

Students will discover all the fascinating treasures in New Brunswick’s all season natural amusement 

park. Consent forms are required to participate. 

 

 
Yours in Education, 
 

 

Greg Norton 

Principal 
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